
Report of Feedback of Faculties concerning curriculum for the 

session 2023-24 

 

For the NAAC AQAR (2023-2024), Faculty Feedback Survey on curriculum was conducted 

among the students of the college through google form shared in official Maharaja 

Srischandra College Teachers’ Council Whatsapp groups. The questionnaire has been 

framed based on NAAC guidelines. The result of this survey is based on the response of 50 

faculties. The summary is presented in the IQAC meeting. 

 

1. Please tick the programmes that you teach 

 

 

2. How do you rate the curriculum of the programme/programmes that you teach? 

 

 



3. Is the curriculum designed for a progression in depth studies within the course of 

graduation? 

 

4. Are you comfortable with the time frame within which you have to deliver/complete the 

syllabus? 

 

5. Are your students able to cope with the curriculum? 

 



6. Do you have adequate resources to deliver the syllabus effectively? 

 

7. Do your students have adequate access to reference material to do justice to the 

curriculum? 

 

8. Are you satisfied with the outcome of the  Programmes that you teach? 

 



9. How would you rate the development of your students after completion of the 

programmes that you teach? 

 

10. Do you think that the University Examinations test the student’s comprehension and 

application of the subject you teach? 

 

11. Do you think that the college is able to adapt and test the students’ comprehension and 

application of the subject you teach? 

 



12. Do you think the curriculum that you deliver helps inculcate human values of 

compassion, discipline, integrity, inclusiveness and gender sensitivity? 

 

13. Do the programmes that you teach adequately prepare your students for pursuing 

higher education? 

 

14. Do the programmes that you teach enable you to inculcate skills necessary for 

employment? 

 



15. Any comment on the curriculum (if any) 

 Emphasis should be on project-based learning 

 A greater focus on communication skills, teamwork, and entrepreneurship could 

help students compete in the global job market. 

 More emphasis on digital humanities, data analysis, and employability skills could 

improve career prospects. 

 Stronger collaborations with cultural institutions, NGOs, and media organizations 

would provide hands-on experience. 


